
 

  

MONDAY, 
FEBRUARY 

19   

Black Bean 
Quesadillas 

 

TUESDAY, 
FEBRUARY 

20 

Meatball 
Subs 

 

WEDNESDAY, 
FEBRUARY 

21   

Ranch Chicken 
Salad 

 

THURSDAY, 
FEBRUARY 

22 

French Toast 
Sticks 

 

FRIDAY, 
FEBRUARY 

23  

Loaded Nachos 
 

 

MONDAY, Feb. 26 – Chili Fries 

 

TUESDAY, Feb. 27 – French Dip 
 

 

Website: www.heritage-christian.org   For attendance: attendance@heritage-christian.org 

SCHOOL LUNCH _____________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 

February 19, 2024 

_________________________________________________ 

MCAA Basketball Highlights from the Weekend 

The boys varsity team completed their season at the MCAA State Tournament in Great Falls this 

past weekend.  

The team had two very close losses sandwiched around an easy win on Friday.  

We are thankful for everyone who attended the games or watched online from home. It was a 

good season, and we are thankful for all the great effort from the boys this year! 

 

http://www.heritage-christian.org/
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_________________________________________________________________ 

Upcoming Mission Trip Information 

The HCS Mission Team is excited to be back to 

the usual Junior/Senior mission trip arrangements 

this spring. February 27th-March 5th, twenty-one Juniors, Seniors, and parent chaperones will travel to 

Cuilapa, Guatemala. They will serve with the Mercy Ministerio group, both within the city of Cuilapa 

and in the surrounding villages. Please pray for the team as they prepare to share the love of Jesus 

through music, labor, educational assistance, children's activities, and sharing their testimonies. 

During previous mission trips, HCS students have been excited to donate items for the team to take 

along and bless the missionary family and the people being served by them.  Thanks to advancements 

in technology, this year the ministry team in Cuilapa has been able to create an Amazon Wish 

List.  This list contains items that the family is able to use in their bakery, in their ESL classes, and also 

just to bless the people of the area.   

Time is of essence!  If your family would like to participate with the class in purchasing items from the 

list, please search the Amazon wish list:  All items need to be shipped to: Heritage Christian School, 

℅  Landa Heys, 4310 Durston Road, Bozeman, MT 59718.  Items must arrive by February 23rd in 

order to be included in the donation tubs traveling with the team to Guatemala. Thanks in 

advance for your prayers for the team, and for your participation in providing for the needs of Mercy 

Ministerio! Stay tuned for a link in the PI to the Mission Team vlog! 

 

_______________________________________________________________ 

Re Enrollment for 2024-25 

Thank you to all who have already registered!  We are 

asking that parents download, complete and upload Family 

Tuition Worksheets during their online submission process. 

Payment of registration, other fees, and tuition will continue to be made through the school business 

office. Classes with limited space are filled in the order outlined in the Parent/Student Handbook. 

Completed enrollment and registration fees for current students or newly enrolling siblings of current 

students must be submitted on or before tomorrow, February 20th, 2024 for these preferences to 

be applied.  

Classes are definitely filling up and we want to ensure that all of our current families secure their 

students spot on the 2024-25 Roster. 

Reenrollment can be done in about 5 minutes per student by logging into your Parent Portal and 

going to the Reenrollment tab on the left blue toolbar. Log in can be found on the HCS website and 

then select Parent Log in at the top of the first page. 

Please let the office know if you have any questions. 

 

 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2P12LOKYHA64X?ref_=wl_share
https://www.heritage-christian.org/


 

_______________________________________________ 

Cold Snowy Weather is Upon Us 

Parents – please make sure your students come to school equipped with 

winter clothing to keep them warm during recess. Snow pants, jackets, 

gloves, and boots are necessary this time of year as the playground is 

snowy and cold. Student safety and comfort is a high priority for us and we 

love them getting outside after sitting in the classrooms. 😊 

Thank you for checking their backpacks and cubbies for these items and ensuring they have 

everything they need to keep them comfortable. 

________________________________________ 

Inviting All Parents to Jump in to PTF 

Parents of Heritage have come together to form a Parent 

Teacher Fellowship. This group gathers to plan and execute 

events for the school. Upcoming events are Field Day Fundraiser, 

Teacher Appreciation Week and Last Day of School Event. They 

meet once a month for this planning. 

The upcoming meetings are at 2pm: 

February 21st, March 20th, April 10th, and May 1st. 

Can’t commit to meetings? Contact Kate Chamberlin at jnkchamberlin@yahoo.com to jump in at 

events. They would love to meet you and have you join in!! 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Spring Sports Meeting 

We are having our Spring Sports meeting soon! It is Wednesday, February 21st at 3:45pm in 

the cafeteria. Please come if your son or daughter is interested in doing Spring Sports. 
 

We offer track for grades 5th-12th, golf for grades 7th-12th, and ultimate frisbee for grades 7th-12th, 

provided we have adequate coaching and interest from students. We are looking specifically for 

someone to coach track grades 5th-6th and an ultimate frisbee coach. Other than that, we would 

appreciate help, even if you are unfamiliar with the sport. Please let us know if you are willing and 

able to coach, even for one day a week! 

 

We are planning on starting High School track on March 4th. For the rest of the sports, we are 

planning on starting March 18th or later, depending on weather.  

 

mailto:jnkchamberlin@yahoo.com


 

______________________________________ 

  UPCOMING EVENTS 

- Wednesday, Feb. 21st: 4th Grade – Ski PE Crosscut 

- Wednesday, Feb. 21st: Spring Sports Meeting 

- Wednesday, Feb. 21st: School Board Meeting – 5pm 

- Friday, Feb. 23rd: All-School Chapel 

- Tuesday, Feb. 27th: 7th-12th Grades – Ski PE - Bridger Bowl 

- Feb. 27th - Mar. 5th: Mission Trip to Guatemala 

- Mar. 11th-15th: Spring Break – No School 

- Mar. 22nd & 23rd: School Play – Peter Pan 

 

 

   ___________________________________________________ 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Ski PE Days 

BRIDGER BOWL 

Tuesday, February 27th: 7th-12th Grades 

Monday, March 4th: 5th-8th Grades 

Tuesday, March 5th: 3rd-4th Grades 

 

 If you have not registered your student for their upcoming days, please take a few moments to do this 

as soon as possible. This makes it easier for Bridger and for us in the HCS office to make sure that all 

the students have registered for everything they need to make the day go as smooth as possible.  

Please make sure that if your student is planning to attend you have them registered with their lesson, 

lift and rentals by as soon as possible. Let the office or their teacher know if they have a season pass. 

If they are not going to go, please let the HCS office know. There is no cost for this trip to students. 

As a reminder the link to register is https://estore.bridgerbowl.com/special-lessons/products/ski-pe-

lesson 

_______________________________________________________ 

Only let your manner of life be worthy of the gospel of Christ, 

 so that whether I come and see you or am absent, I may hear of 

 you that you are standing firm in one spirit, with one mind 

 striving side by side for the faith of the gospel, and not 

frightened in anything by your opponents. This is a clear sign  

to them of their destruction, but of your salvation, and that  

from God.  - Philippians 1:27-28 

 

 

CROSSCUT 

Wednesday, February 21st: 4th Grade  

Wednesday, March 6th: 2nd and 5th Grades  

 

 

https://estore.bridgerbowl.com/special-lessons/products/ski-pe-lesson
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